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Thompson, Alexis

From: bb0515@aol.com
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2020 6:19 AM
To: Thompson, Alexis
Subject: 150 Waterman daycare

Hi, 
 
I live at 87 Cooke St and am against any zoning change at 150 Waterman. The structure (garage) is too close to our 
property to have a daycare center or any other business. There is no notification of how big the new structure will be and 
how long it will be in use. 
 
 
Thank You 
Bruce Baldani 
87 Cooke St Providence 
401-480-4810 


